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Good afternoon parents and students, as we finish the second week of the school year there are a lot of
good things happening at SMHS. Attendance rates are still very strong and students and teachers are
getting more proficient daily with technology and the skills needed for online learning. Even though things
are going better than expected there are still many challenges that we are striving to improve. One area in
particular that seems to still be causing confusion is the bell schedule. In an effort to alleviate some of these
questions we have devised a slightly different document that hopefully will be easier to understand. Also, we
still have a great deal of information on our website (www.SantaMariaHighSchool.org) showing viewers
log on procedures, contact information to our tech hotline, and where/when our food services program is
distributing free and reduced price meals. We are extremely proud of the job our students and our staff are
doing to continue vital educational services in this very challenging environment. We look forward to getting
the school year settled and moving forward as a school community. Thank you all for your work and support.
Stay safe out there!
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